March 20, 1946

Mr. Jim T‘lbbﬁttﬂ. Jl"o

The Platte County Cazette
Number 1 lain Street

Parkville, Missouri

Dear Junior:

It was nice of you to write me as you did
on March 18, the day of our game, I appreciate the fine
gentiment that you expressed in your lettere. It certainly
well repays & fellow,to do anything he can for the boys in
the service, especially when they so gratefully aoknmrledge

it as you have done,

- We are mighty happy to do 'tnything we c¢an to
meke life as pleasent as possible under hellish conditions.

You certainly heve been a great follower of K.U,
and her athletiecs, We appreciate your most loyal support.

With all good wishes, I am

S8incerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




